MINUTES
CITY OF HARTFORD
AUGUST 7, 2017

The City Council of the City of Hartford, Alabama, met in the conference room in city hall at
6:00 p.m. on August 7, 2017. The following members were present: Mayor Jeff Sorrells, Jo Ann
Lindsey, Bobby Burks, Ken Hales, Paul Fondren and Wendel Nolen.

Others in attendance: Vicky Marsh, Annie Ward, Jason Eubanks, Vernon Alford, Vickie Moore
and Rosetter Gomes.

Mayor Sorrells called the meeting to order and Councilmember Fondren opened with prayer
followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

With the council having read the minutes from the regular meeting of July 17, 2017, Mayor
Sorrells asked the wishes of the council. Councilmember Lindsey moved to approve the minutes
of July 17, 2017, which motion was seconded by Councilmember Burks. The council voted
unanimously in favor thereof.

COUNCIL COMMENTS:

Mayor Sorrells

®Mayor Sorrells stated that the sewer system filming is almost complete and the system is not as
bad as thought to be.

eMayor Sorrells stated that Officer Watson has been deployed and Chief Ward will be hiring
two part-time employees to fill the vacancy.

Councilmember Burks
eCouncilmember Burks stated he talked with Dennis Dorriety about limbs hanging over road
and grass overgrown between curb and property line.

All councilmembers commented on the Air Performance ground breaking ceremony.

ADJOURNMENT:

With there being no other business to come before this meeting of August 7, 2017,
Councilmember Nolen moved to adjourn, which motion was seconded by Councilmember
Fondren. The council voted unanimously in favor thereof.

Chy At

Pés/iéﬂgybfﬁcer




